

Priory School

(Foundation)

Orchard Avenue, Slough, Berkshire, SL1 6HE www.prioryschool.com Head teacher: Mrs H Foster

Year 3 Trip to Whipsnade Zoo

9th October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers.

As part of our English and Science topics, we have arranged an educational visit to Whipsnade Zoo which will include your child taking part in a workshop about Teeth and Diets on Friday 21st November 2025.

As the coach will need to leave by 8:30am, please can you ensure that your child is in school by 8.00am on the day of the trip. Please call the office if your child is going to be late or absent. We will be returning in time for the end of the school day. Your child will need to wear a school jumper or fleece, warm jogging bottoms or leggings, trainers or boots and a waterproof coat in case of bad weather.

We are asking parents for a voluntary donation of £20.00, however if sufficient funds are not received we may have to cancel this trip. Please go to your Arbor account and make payment by Friday 7th November 2025.

A school packed lunch will be provided for your child by the school kitchen, this will include a sandwich, a piece of fruit, dessert and a drink.

Please follow link to order: https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/NFDrkOtSfl

If you have any questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or your child's class teacher.

Kind regards Emma Reith Year 3 & 4 Phase Leader

The school will not be held liable for any delays caused by traffic, weather etc. this list is not exhaustive. School trips are covered by Priory insurance policy. Staff are briefed beforehand.

Contact: Telephone: 01628 600300 office@prioryschool.com









